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Telephone / Personal Enquiries 

Ask for   Rebecca McLaughlin 

 

 

 

9 December 2016 

 

Mr Nigel Gladstone 

Email: foi+request-2421-c5f86834@righttoknow.org.au 

Dear Mr Gladstone 

Informal Access Request for Government Information - Food Safety Inspections 2013-2016 

Reference is made to your correspondence dated 28 October 2016 requesting Food 

Safety Inspection data covering the period 2013-2016.  

Council apologise for the delay in response to you and provide the relevant information 

below.  

 

Year 

Fixed/temporary/

mobile food 

outlets 

Inspections Warnings 
Improvement 

Notices 
Fines Closures 

2013/14 144 136 1 1 0 0 

2014/15 142 206 2 1 0 0 

2015/16 149 204 2 2 1 0 

 

If you have any further questions please contact Council’s Corporate Services Support 

Officer, Rebecca McLaughlin via rebecca.mclaughlin@brokenhill.nsw.gov.au  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

RAZIJA NU’MAN 

DIVISION MANAGER CORPORATE AND HUMAN SERVICES 

PUBLIC OFFICER 
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